
July 22, 2021 

 

ATTENTION!! 

Due to the drought, we are asking all districts 

to conserve water, please limit outside 

watering and filling of pools. If the drought 

gets worse, we will be doing water restrictions. 

This includes all businesses and schools. 

Starting today July 22, 2021 until 

further notice. Thank you!   

  

 

SORRY FOR ANY INCONVIENCE THIS MAY CAUSE, PLEASE 

CONTACT THE MR&I OFFICE at 854-7477, IF YOU HAVE ANY 

QUESTIONS.  


